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All fracking waste originating in the state of Pennsylvania should be discharged into a river or
rivers within the state and not in the Delaware River which is shared with New Jersey. Since
Pennsylvania has decided to allow fracking it should deal with the consequences of fracking
without affecting New Jersey. I urge the DRBC to disallow the discharge of Pennsylvania's
franking waste into the Delaware River.
 


